
   

DEFENSE NUCLEAR FACILITIES SAFETY BOARD 
December 25, 2009 

 
MEMORANDUM FOR: Timothy Dwyer, Technical Director 
FROM:   Jonathan Plaue, DNFSB Site Representative 
SUBJECT:   LLNL Activity Report for Week Ending December 25, 2009 
 
 
The laboratory was closed Thursday and Friday for the Christmas holiday and the site rep was 
out of the office the remainder of the week.  This report filed for continuity purposes only. 


